
 
 

 

PONDICHERRY UNIVERSITY 
RAMANUJAN SCHOOL OF MATHEMATICAL SCIENCES 

DEPARTMENT OF STATISTICS 
(M.Sc. QUANTITATIVE FINANCE PROGRAMME) 

 

Dean & Head, Faculty and Students  

Cordially Invite You 

to the Valedictory Function of the  

Four days Workshop on 

“Quantitative Techniques in Financial Research” 

On 

6th April 2019 
@ 3.30 pm  

at Seminar Hall, Department of Statistics 

Pondicherry University 

Welcome address 

Prof. P. Dhanavanthan 
Dean, Ramanujan School of Mathematical Sciences 

Pondicherry University 
 

Valedictory Address 

Dr. K. Chandrasekara Rao 
Dean, College Development Council 

Pondicherry University 

AND 

Dr. S. Sudalai Muthu 
Professor and  H.O.D, Department of Banking Technology 

School of Management, Pondicherry University 
 

Certificate Distribution 

Dr. V. Mariappan 
Professor, Department of Banking Technology 

School of Management, Pondicherry University 
 
 

All are welcome!!!   


